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KANGAROO ISLAND PONY CLUB 2024
(Event Dates: 1 – 2 June 2024) 

SeaLink Kangaroo Island are pleased to offer 

those people attending the KI Pony Club Event on KI 

A SPECIAL 10% DISCOUNT 

ON RETURN FERRY TRAVEL 

FOR PASSENGERS & VEHICLES 

Travel between 27th May to 6th June 2024 

IMPORTANT: 

Call or email our Sponsorship Bookings team on 08 8551 
7222 or sponsorshipbookings@sealink.com.au and QUOTE 

‘KIPC2024’ when making your bookings

Conditions: 

• Valid for 10% discount on standard passenger ferry fares and 10% discount on vehicles (Offer applies to Walk 
on passengers & those travelling with a vehicle)

• Discount is NOT applicable for Horse Floats, Motorhomes, Shuttle Bus or SeaLink Coach Connection
• Can apply to any Adult, Child, Concession or Student fare
• The 10% Discount is available for bookings made direct to the SeaLink Sponsorship Bookings team by phone 08 

8551 7222, or via email sponsorshipbookings@sealink.com.au
• Valid for New Bookings Only
• Valid for Travel between 27th May 2024 – 6th June 2024 inclusive
• Valid for New bookings between 2nd April 2024 to 6th June 2024
• Client must Quote: KI Pony Club (KIPC2024) to receive the offer
• Not valid for KI Residents or Premier Club members
• This offer is not valid with any other special offer or discount

Subject to standard booking terms and conditions. 

PAYMENTS & CANCELLATIONS: As per standard SeaLink Conditions 
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